
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: OBJECTION TO NEW GAS STATION IN BORDEN
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:17:45 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:33 AM
Subject: FW: OBJECTION TO NEW GAS STATION IN BORDEN
 
 
 
From: Kayla Heisler [mailto:kaylanadineheisler1997@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:54 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: OBJECTION TO NEW GAS STATION IN BORDEN
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am sending an email as I believe another gas station is not needed in Borden! The current 3
gas stations serve the community with all the things we need! Borden is a small community
and we do not want another station. Two of the gas stations are staples of this area, and brining
in another spot could force them to close down there doors. Everyone in this community looks
out for one another and Howatt’s shells has done many great things for the community and we
will not sit by and allow things to happen
 
From concerned community member. 
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